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ADMISSION TO MBA PROGRAMME FOR THE  ACADEMIC YEAR 2022-23 

 

Applications are invited for admission to two year full time MBA programme offered by the 

Department of Management Studies for the Academic year 2022-23. Those interested may apply 

only through the link available on the institute website starting from 08/03/2022 and latest by 

18/04/2022 and then send the hard copy along with relevant documents to reach the Dean 

(Academics) on or before 25/04/2022. Complete details can be checked from the information 

brochure. For any further query please contact on 8351824291/9882875655/8219149689.                                                                                                                                                                   


